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MEETING NOTES: February 17, 2021 

 

Call to Order: President Steve Elefant called the 

meeting to order. Hogey was absent so Steve led the 

pledge to the flag. The patriotic song was “The Star-

Spangled Banner” which was sung at the Super Bowl. 

A very moving rendition. 

 

Sunshine:  Jean D. reports Ruth R. is in the Manor 
Care near Safeway. She cannot have visitors due to 
Covid, but can receive cards and phone calls. She is 
not too uncomfortable but has a big neck brace for her 
broken neck. She will return home in several weeks 
when care at home is arranged.   
 
Thought for the Day:  John K. shared several funny 

sayings such as “If you lend someone $20 and he 

disappears it is probably money well spent.” 

   

Happy Dollars: A lot of people were happy today. 

Contributions were made by Jim O. $114 for his 14th 

anniversary. He is taking her to the Dead Fish for 

lunch. David B. matched that with congratulations to 

Jim and Antoinette.  Patrice J. $10 for a weekend 

getaway for husband Tom’s birthday. Joy $25 for 

getting her second Covid vaccination. Steve E. for a 

second shot. Paul W. for a shot and good eye exam.  

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

We have a BBQ dinner fundraiser coming up the 13th 
of March. You will order your dinner online and pick up 
at former Rite Aid parking lot. Further information will 
be sent to all members and friends next Wed.  
 
Several slides were shown of the Lamorinda club’s 
Family Harvest Farm up and running which, we helped 
in the original funding. They train and provide 
employment to recently terminated foster care youths. 
 

 
 
In Memoriam. A moment of silence was observed for 
the death of our beloved Bob S. He passed peacefully 
and was active until fairly recently. Several members 
shared special memories of Bob.  
  
 

  

PROGRAM 

Our Camp Royal boy candidates did not manage to 
get logged into the meeting. So next week we will have 
both the boy and girl candidates.  
 

 

CALENDAR 

 

Feb 24 Las Lomas HS Camp Royal Candidates 

March 3 10:30 Board of Directors Meeting 

March 3 DG Mark Roberts visits Rossmoor Club 

 


